The Campus View

by Thad Goodman

The day brought streams of students walking the central corridor of the campus, wandering from table to table to view the offerings of each department. What better way to attract a student than free food! Hot Dogs, Chips and Pretzels, Water and Sodas lined tables in the middle of the courtyard. Long lines formed. Catsup packets and napkins lined the ground around the condiment table at the end of the day. Popcorn tempted our illustrious leader, but I never did see Anne succumb to the temptation!


Each Quarter there is an Welcome Back event at Columbus State Community College to give all who are involved a chance to get a overview of the curriculum as well as see their friends and find out more about the school. Parking is at a premium. The Fall Event is the largest of these and this year was no exception. Our Parent Chapter had several vendors who donated some trinkets for the day. These were very much appreciated by the students and chapter officers.


Over 30 leads were produced and interested parties were given information about upcoming meetings for CSI-S. Craig Stanton and Pete Waddell did a great job of talking to all who crossed their paths. Alan Brown also was involved, and handed out lots of schedules for the interested students. Two new members signed up as a result of their efforts!

In addition to the welcome back, Craig and Pete have visited classes to talk about CSI-S involvement and personally invite students to attend an informational meeting in October. Dean Bortz and I had a chance to talk about the CSI organization and the opportunity it provides for professionals to network and streamline the job process.
